Hull Light Board Meeting Held March 18, 2021

Participants: Phil Lemnios, Mike Schmitt, Panos Tokadjian, Pat Cannon, Daniel Ciccariello, Tom
Burns, Jacob Vaillancourt, Matthew Ide, Stephen Smith

Stephen Smith and Matthew Ide of MMWEC presented about the mix of Hull's power sources.
See the presentation for greater details, the summary of sources are:

Millstone 3 is 7% of our supply. Seabrook is 35% of supply. NYPA Hydro 13%. Hull Wind 7%.
Berkshire Wind phase | and Il are both owned by Hull and are 6%. Stony Brook int & peaking
are 3%. Hedged Power 24%. Seabrook has a life extension through 2050 right now.

Our smart meter installation progress is coming along nicely. We are 45.6% complete and still
on track to complete the project by the end of August 2021.

National Grid is replacing some poles on Hull line 1 and 2. Received an e-mail from a ratepayer
asking if we can ask comcast and verizon to tidy up the wiring around town.

Hull Wind two tripped offline on Feb 18, 2021. Vestas responded and found that four yaw
motors and gears were broken. They are in town this week replacing the broken parts.

The thank you plaque for Stephanie Peters has arrived. Pat Cannon will ask her to join the next
meeting and present her with the award.

The date of next month’s meeting is April 15, 2021.

Daniel ciccariello has voted nay on ending the generator program March 31, all other board
members voted yes.

The board voted unanimously to approve the previous meetings minutes from February 2021.
The pilot demonstration of tidal power energy at Hull gut is on track for this summer 2021.

Max Horn made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Tom Burns.



